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The November 2010 issue is the 7th edition of the ASDP's Alumni Newsletter. The Chapter hopes to continue to make the newsletter informative and interesting, something you will look forward to as it appears twice a year each Fall and Spring. More...
	

EWCA Alumni News and Updates

Read about our news and updates at the EWCA Blog.

  

SPAN Magazine Features the East-West Center 
SPAN Magazine is a publication produced and maintained by the U.S. Embassy in New Delhi.Mike Anderson, a former East-West Center Ph.D. grantee and a former publisher of SPAN, authored an article featuring the EWC. More...
 

New Generation Seminar Alumnus Elected to U.S. Congress
Kevin W. Yoder (EWC Seminars 05) has been elected to the U.S. Congress from the state of Kansas as a result of the U.S. November 2010 elections. Kevin is Representative-elect for Kansas’ 3rd congressional district. More...
 

How an IFP Fellow Pursued His Dream 
On December 18th, 2010, Ford Foundation International Fellowship Program (IFP) fellow Somporn Naklang graduated with a master’s degree in Public Health from the University of Hawai’i. The Star Advertiser featured him with a photo and interview. More...
 

EWCA Okinawa Chapter Organizes Event for 20th NGS 
On October 3rd, 2010 the EWCA Okinawa Alumni Chapter and its Chapter Leader, Choko Takayama, organized a reception, which was hosted by the 20th EWC New Generation Seminar participants, in Okinawa.. More...
 




East-West Center and EWCA Presence in Social Media 

You can follow the East-West Center not only through its official website but also through its official accounts on several social media networks. Click on the icons below to follow the East-West Center on your favorite social media network. 
 




 HYPERLINK "http://www.facebook.com/EWCAlumni" \o "Become a fan of the EWC on Facebook!" \t "_blank" 
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 HYPERLINK "http://tinyurl.com/ewca-linkedin" \o "Join the EWC Network on LinkedIn!" \t "_blank" 
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.facebook.com/EWCAlumni" \o "Become a fan of the EWC on Facebook!" \t "_blank" 


 HYPERLINK "http://www.flickr.com/photos/eastwestcenter/collections/" \o "View EWC photos on Flickr!" \t "_blank" 
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 HYPERLINK "https://twitter.com/EastWestCenter" \o "Follow East-West Center on Twitter!" \t "_blank" 
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.eastwestcenter.org/about-ewc/rss-feeds/" \o "Subscribe to RSS feeds from the EWC!" \t "_blank" 
 

 HYPERLINK "http://vimeo.com/eastwestcenter" \o "Watch EWC videos on Vimeo!" \t "_blank" 
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[From left to right: Facebook (East-West Center), Facebook (EWC Alumni and Community), LinkedIn, Flickr, Twitter, Vimeo and YouTube.]

We hope that you enjoy all of these different ways to interact with EWC alumni and associates, and keep up with the latest news & events from the East-West Center.

 



	

	
	

	The Alumni e-News is a supplement to the EWC Associates Update newsletter and is produced by the Center for Cultural and Technical Interchange between East and West, Inc. Editor: Damian Davila. 

View Alumni eNews archives.

East-West Center, 1601 East-West Road, Honolulu, Hawai'i 96848-1601.


